MID-VALLEY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY MEETING MINUTES
June 14, 1986

The meeting was called to order by the President.

The minutes of the May meeting were read and
approved.

The Treasurer reported a balance of $388.73 in the
General Fund and $18.80 in Petty Cash. Report approved.

The President reported that only two books are still
missing from the inventory.

Charles Dodge reported on various book
advertisements. "Military Service Records on Microfilm in
the National Archives", ordered some time ago, has been
received.

Velma Parsons reported on
correspondence——-particularly on a news letter from the
Seattle Federal Archives Branch.

There was a discussion of donations to the Thrift
Shop--Damaris Reynolds will handle this project.

Suggestions for library memorials to several
deceased members were discussed.

There will be no meetings in July and August, and
the library will not be opened.

Danell Knight reported on the sales of archival
supplies, and told of some new items.

Mildred Hawkins gave a report on the 3rd annual
Washington State Genealogy Society Conference, held in
Kelso. She also told of a workshop to be held Saturday the
21st at LBCC.

Valerie Nichols told of a new source in the State
Library--mining claims in Marion County.

Mabelle Martsching has had inguiries on Dimmick, the
Isaac Van Blaricom family, and William Kerr.

There being no further business, the meeting was
adjourned. Lee Rudisill presented an interesting slide show
of their 1978 journey by boat down the Willamette to the

mouth of the Columbia.
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